
 2020 Cock of the Bay Race 
 

 

 

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS No.1 

 

The Notice of Race for the 2020 Cock of the Bay Race has been amended in response to advice just 

received from Blairgowrie Yacht Squadron that due to their COVID 19 policy and procedures including 

limited berthing and no rafting, they are unable to provide the traditional hospitality to yachts and 

crew competing in this year's ORCV Cock of the Bay race.  

Clause 1.2 is amended to provide that the race will now finish at Mornington 

 

Clause 15 (Mooring Arrangements) is amended to read “Due to BYS Covid 19 policy and procedures, 

with the exception of bookings confirmed by ORCV or BYS as at 12 December 2020, berthing is not 

expected to be available in the BYS Marina for race competitors.  

 

Further details are provided in ORCV postings of today’s date 

 

 

Justin Brenan - ORCV Sailing Captain  

12 December 2020 


